
From: clerk@brimptonparish.org.uk 
To: PlanningPolicy 
Subject: FW: Consultation on the West Berkshire Local Plan Review 2022-2039 Proposed Submission 
Date: 13 February 2023 13:16:04 
 
 
This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Brimpton Parish Council have reviewed the Consultation on the West Berkshire local 
plan review 2022-2039 and have no comment to make. 
 
Regards 
 
Christine McGarvie 
Clerk to Brimpton Parish Council 
clerk@brimptonparish.org.uk 
Tel : 0118 970 1576 
www.brimptonparish.org.uk 
 
 
Data Protection – personal data you provide to the parish council will be processed in line with the 
General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) and Data Protection Act 2018. For more information on 
how your information is used; how we maintain the security of your information and your rights, 
including how to access information that we hold on you and how to complain if you have any 
concerns about how your personal details are processed, please see our privacy notice 


